
We hope everyone enjoyed a wonderful and refreshing holiday season, filled with sunshine and positive
energy. Unfortunately, our return on January 7th brought some devastating news. We were heartbroken to
discover that our premises had been broken into, resulting in damage to the front door and office window.
Our safe was forcibly opened with a crowbar, and a significant amount of money was stolen. Regrettably, we

have no leads on the perpetrators at this time.
Despite this setback, we remain optimistic and determined. The depot is back up and running, and nearly

everyone is back onboard. Onwards and upwards as we continue to move forward together!

Dominic had a fantastic
time with his family over
the holidays! He enjoyed

camping at Raglan, had the
thrill of riding a dirt bike,
and even went fishing,
where he reeled in an
impressive snapper. It’s

always wonderful to hear
about everyone’s holiday

adventures!

Lloyd and Dillon returned from their Christmas
break in high spirits, kicking things off with a fun jam

session. Lloyd also treated everyone to his
delicious banana coconut muffins, which were a
huge hit! While the team was away, Lloyd and
Dillon have grown closer, forming an amazing

friendship.

18th January - Peter’s Birthday
27th January - Auckland Anniversary

6th February - Waitangi Day   
7th February - Lakeside Showdown
15th February - Ruakaka Surf Day


